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Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 8:55 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Vote Against Evidentiary Hearing Resolution for PolyMet

 
 

From: Glenn Patrick [mailto:glenn.patrick@krechojard.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 7:14 AM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Vote Against Evidentiary Hearing Resolution for PolyMet 

 

I urge you to vote against the resolution for an evidentiary hearing for PolyMet and protect our established 
process. The calling for an evidentiary hearing, in my opinion, is implying that the MPCA technical personnel 
are not competent to review the submitted permit request and to determine that PolyMet has met and will meet 
the standards of Minnesota.  Clean water is a concern of most people in this state.  Let’s us let the people that 
we the citizens of Minnesota pay to protect our environment. 

Glenn Patrick  


